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Friday 23rd November 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As we approach the Christmas show season, our routines in school will change in terms of rehearsals etc. 
Because of this, the infant hall is out of use. Therefore, this will change the morning and end of school 
routine. 
 
For the next three weeks (26th November – 14th December) children will enter and exit school via their 
classroom doors at Year 1 and Year 2. Foundation routine remains the same, except we have extended the 
time they can come into school for an extra 5 minutes, as the playground will now be very full with parents 
and children waiting outside of Year 1 classroom doors. Please utilise this time extension to get your children 
in if you are not fond of crowded areas. 
 
After this, morning and after school routine will return to normal for the last week of term (17th – 21st 
December). 
 
Also, please remember to sign and return your child’s photo/media consent form if you want your children 
to have pictures taken of the shows. 
 
Thank you all for your cooperation and we look forward to inviting you all into school to watch your child’s 
performance (or to the church for Year 2’s performance. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs S M Wilson 
Executive Head 

http://www.npschools.co.uk/parents/letters/

